Visibility for Disability Week

Calling all dancers! 
If you are interested in creating a dance for V4D week this year, please email me at hammill@jfs.brent.sch.uk and I will send you a link to a Zoom meeting. 
This will be held at 12.30 pm on Tuesday 9th February. 
All questions will be answered then! 
I hope to see you all there!

Mrs V Hammill
PE Department
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